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Sunday 5th November 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
 
Photographer 
 
 
We have arranged for Tempest, the school photographer to come into school on 
Monday 20th November, to take individual / family photographs of the children 
currently at Deanwood School and Nursery. 
 
All children will need to come to school in their correct uniform.  
 
Maple & Cedar Class usually have PE on this day so the teachers will arranged for 
this to be rescheduled and the children will need to wear school uniform on this day. 
 
If your child is at the Nursery and it is not their usual day to attend they are more 
than welcome to come in, but would need to be in school for 9am. 
 
Regrettably we are unable to offer family photo’s for siblings currently not in either 
the School or Nursery. 
 
Shortly after the photo session, you will receive a link to view the photo’s taken, 
Details will also be provided on how to order online for home delivery. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
The School Office  
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